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For Immediate Release

Shapleigh Field Closed During School Hours

September 14, 2020 WIS
Contact: Eric Waddell, Superintendent of Schools‘/

The Kittery School District is requesting that visitors to Shapleigh Field
(including the fields and track adjacent to Shapleigh School) limit their
use of the area to days and times when school is not in session.

Beginning September 8, 2020, Shapleigh Field is closed to non-school
personnel and students from 7:00 AM - 2:30 PM Monday through Friday
when school is in session. During the current Covid-19 pandemic,
Shapleigh School students and staff will be utilizing the track and field
space for outdoor learning, recess, and physical education. To keep our
students and staff as safe as possible, please visit the track and field
area adjacent to Shapleigh School during non-school hours only.

Thank you for your support. The safety of our students, staff, and
neighbors is our number one priority during this difficult time.
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